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FOR IMMEDIATE PRESS RELEASE 
10-06-12 

FATAL CAR / PEDESTRIAN ACCIDENT 
Auburn Police are investigating a fatal Car/Pedestrian accident that occurred on Turner 

St. on Friday, October 5th at approximately 10:20pm. 31 y/o Russell Frechette of  Auburn 
was struck by a newer model tan colored pick-up truck under the train trestle on Turner St.  

Investigators are trying to determine if  Frechette fell off  of  the trestle prior to being 
struck by the truck. According to a witness, the truck did not stop after striking Frechette. 
Frechette died from injuries earlier today at Central Maine Medical Center. 

Police are asking anyone who might have been in the area at the time of  the accident or 
may have information regarding the accident to call the Auburn Police Department at 333-
6650. 

 
  

Contact Information
Deputy Chief  Jason Moen 333-6650 ext. 2051 
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